
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Niekie & Jordan Nel on the arrival of their son, Carter Daniel! 
A gift table has been set up in the foyer. Preferred diapers are Pampers and  
Huggies wipes. 
 

Quilting Update The quilt pieced by Joyce Miller and donated by Reggie Miller to 
the CBA benefit auction and quilted by some ladies of PVMC brought $5000 last 
Saturday. Woo hoo!!  We are excited!  Praise the Lord. 
 

Bible Memory Camp Registration For more information about sending children 
to summer camp, please contact Margaret Schrock 580-302-3949. 
 

T-Shirt Design Update It’s time to choose your favorite two designs.  Use a tally 
mark to indicate which two designs you like best. The top design will be          
announced at the special members meeting April 21st.  
 

SALT Ladies An antique shopping trip is being planned for April 26-27th to visit 
the Old Chicken Farm outdoor sale in Jones, OK on Saturday. If you have an    
interest in leaving Friday evening to stay the night in OKC & attending Saturday, 
or meeting up on Saturday only, a sign up form is on the table in the foyer.   
 

Graduations We will have a gift table setup in May for those graduating this  
season. If you know of a graduate; college or high school, please share the name 
of graduate and school with  church office: pvmc.office@gmail.com 
 

Global Disciples Event Have you heard those stories about a Chinese Christian 
being put in prison for his/her faith and a church starting in the prison? It's    
happening and the same principles that cause that to happen can work 
here. Tim Sprunger and Jerry Meadows, of Global Disciples, will facilitate the 
conversation on the principles of disciple multiplication and we will apply them 
to our daily lives (at work, on a team, at the golf course...). Come to share and 
think and pray, not just sit and listen.  

Leading others to live and love like Jesus   
Saturday, April 27th  
9:00 am  Donuts and Coffee 
9:30-11:30 am Through real life stories we will look at the  
principles Jesus set in  motion for multiplying disciples and  
reaching the world. 

 

Kids Bible Class  Starting Wednesday, May 1st, from 6:30pm - 7:30pm, Cindy 
Hunt will be teaching kids in grades 1-8 a Bible class in the commons room.  The 
class will be Wednesday nights in May and June.  The curriculum will be from 
Answers in Genesis entitled "The Answers Book for Kids:  22 Questions from Kids 
on God and the Bible".  Kids are encouraged to bring their Bibles and learn     
answers to some of their questions straight from the Bible.  If you have         
questions please reach out to Cindy.  

Today, April 14, 2024  

  8:45 am Maple Lawn Manor 

  9:30 am Sunday School  

10:30 am Worship service 
                  

This week April 15th - 20th 

Tue      6 - 8 pm TLC Thomas 1st Christian 

                     Church (Looming Class)   

Wed    7:30 pm Men’s Prayer & Share 

                      Elders Meeting 

Thu      1 - 4 pm  Quilting Room 112 
 

Next Sunday, April 21st  

   9:30 am Sunday School 

10:30 am Worship service 

                  Potluck & Special  

                  Members Meeting 

 

Upcoming events              

April 26 - 27th   SALT Trip to OKC 

April 27th          Global Disciples Event 

May 12th           Mother’s Day 

May 19th          Communion 

May 26th          Maple Lawn Manor 

May 24th - June 1st Youth trip to Alaska 

May 28th - June 1st HS Bible Memory Camp 

June 2nd            Singing Evening 

                            Member’s Meeting 

June 3rd - 6th   Bible Memory Camp  

                            2nd - 8th Grades 

June 16th          Father’s Day 

June 23rd          Church in the Canyon 

 

We’re excited that you chose to worship 

 with us today! 

Help us get to know you by scanning the QR code and completing the linked form.  

To learn more about Pleasant View, check out our website; pvmcok.org. 

Potluck and Special Members Meeting April 21st  
     Next Sunday, April 21st, we will gather in the Fellowship Hall for a potluck 
lunch and members meeting following the Worship service. Each family is asked 
to bring 2 dishes. The New Vision class is in charge. 
      

     We will be collecting food donations again for Connections Food & Resource 
Center. Specific items they need are: cereal, crackers, pasta, sliced bread, cake or 
brownie mixes, fresh fruit  & veggies, peanut butter and dry beans. You are     
welcome to bring any items you wish though!! Thank you for helping feed our 
communities!  
 

     The agenda for the members meeting is to approve the minutes from the   
Annual Business Meeting and hear a presentation from the Kitchen Remodel 
Committee including a budget, plan and time for discussion. Don't forget, you can 
see images of the proposed remodel in the Fellowship Hall near the stage.  



Prayer Requests 
 
 
 
 

For our church family 
That Christ may be seen in us. 
Our homebound members ~ Bertha Miller 
Maple Lawn Manor Residents ~ Marjorie Shantz and Vernon Slagle  
Health Concerns 

• Wallace Crispin ~ Recovering from surgery 

• Sherry Corrigan ~ Recovering from hip replacement surgery 

• Edwin & Melissa Detweiler ~ Recovering from surgery 

• Warren Slagell  

• Mim Mast  
 

Pastor Jeff, Dana & family  
Elders & families  

 

In our community     
For those who don’t know Jesus as their Lord and Savior and unity among those 

who do. 
Local Ministries:  Agape Health Clinic, Branch 15, Habitat for Humanity, 
       Connections Food & Resource Center, First Choice, Etc Shop, Hope is Alive 
Health concerns 

• Bill Lacy ~ hospice ~ Chrissy Eichelberger’s dad 

• Janet Kauffman ~ chemo ~ Michael & Warren Slagell’s sister 
Our local, state, and national leaders 

 

Around the World 
Serving in the US 

• Cadon Detweiler - Victory Bible Camp  

• Oklahoma MDS 

• Corey & Brooke Makeever - STUMO 
  Serving in other Countries 

• Global Disciples    

• Befon Asiago -Lifeway Children’s Centre  

• Rolly Walter  

• Kiran Paul & Lakshmi -Berachah Ministries 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Pleasant View Mennonite Church 
April 14, 2024 

Attendance Last Sunday: 158 

Clipboards, with fill in sheets, are available for the children to use  
during the worship service.  

 
 
 
Welcome and Announcements: Pastor Jeff 
 
Call to Worship: Michael Slagell 
 
 “I Know That My Redeemer Liveth” MH 565 
 “Christ Has for Sin Atonement Made” MH 562 
 
Congregational Prayer: Hein Cilliers 
 
 “Jesus Loves Me” 
(Children are invited to place their offerings in the Mission Globe) 

 
 Songs of Praise          
 
Scripture: Acts 2:1-11 
    Read by Mike & Christye Steigman 
 
Sermon: “Rediscover the Church” Pastor Jeff Selzer 
 
 “Spirit of God” 

 
 
 

Rediscovering the Church 
 Last Sunday, we began a new sermon series exploring our theme for the year 
“Rediscovering the Church.”  The book that inspired our theme is  available on 

the round table in the foyer.  

Add your prayer requests by contacting Pastor Jeff or the church office. 

Office Hours: Mondays & Thursdays 9 am - 2 pm  

Contact Us 

Office: Amanda Miller           405-663-2301                pvmc.office@gmail.com 

Pastor Jeff Selzer                    580-816-0459                pvmc.jeff@gmail.com 


